
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                 

16th March 2017 

 

Social Media 

 

 

It has come to light that a number of pupils are sharing photographs of 

themselves on apps such as Instagram. Please be aware that many of these 

applications are not private and photographs can be seen by strangers. 

Could parents please advise their children on the safety of online usage, we 

have information on our website that can help you with this. Visit our website 

below all information is in the safeguarding tab. 

 

http://www.seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk/ 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 


